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CITY OF GAHANNA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
DIVISION OF POLICE
 

 
Transfer of Liquor Permits

 
TO:                 Members of Gahanna City Council
 
FROM:           Jeffrey B. Spence, Chief of Police
 
DATE:            April 2, 2019
 
RE:                 Transfer of Liquor Permits
 
 
FROM:            Depot Golf Center LLC
                        dba The Golf Depot

Entire Golf Course & Patio
789 Science Blvd.
 

TO:                  Central Ohio Community Improvement Corp.
dba Golf Depot

                        Entire Golf & Patio
789 Science Blvd.
 

 
The Division of Police has no objection to the transfer of the D5I and D6 liquor permits at
this location.
 
The listed business has no criminal records on file at the Gahanna Division of Police.
 
 
 
__________________________________________
Jeffrey B. Spence, Chief of Police
 
 
 
cc:  Mayor Thomas R. Kneeland

From: Terrie Snider
To: Council Members
Cc: Tom Kneeland; Mark Thomas; Jeff Spence; Jeff Lawless; Rita Westhoff; Krystal Gonchar
Subject: Liquor Permit Transfer - Golf Depot
Date: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 2:05:08 PM
Attachments: image002.png
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